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Charcoal Class 

The new month of November sees the topic in Science changing from Biology 

to Physics and magnets. Charcoal class members have explored where magnets 

are in our everyday life (including inside and outside fridge doors) and 

predicted the effects of magnetic poles. However, Science is an everyday 

occurrence and not just a taught lesson for example making an irreversible 

chemical change in food tech with the creation of delicious scones. 


